

THE WAY WEEKLY RECAP I FRIDAY 28 AUGUST 2020







YEAR 1 AND DIGGING UP THE PAST

Year 1 has been digging up the past

This term, Year 1 has been looking at changes in our world. We have seen photos of how the area around our College has changed over time and we were able to explore why Middleton Grange is called Middleton Grange.

In July 1916, a man named Rawdon Middleton was born. When he grew up he became a Pilot Officer in the Royal Australian Air Force. In 1942, he died after an act of bravery that saved many lives. He was awarded a Victoria Cross for bravery.

Our College has some images of Middleton and his life in the Rawdon Middleton VC Sports Complex (also known as the PECS building). The students really enjoyed seeing the pictures and learning about Rawdon Middleton!

Miss Ashleigh Hackfath

Year 1 Team Leader